
The March 1, 2023 meeting of the Gregory Public Library Board of Trustees was called to order at 5:02 pm 
by President Kathy Kayl.  All were present except Guyla Husman. 

The minutes from the February 1, 2023 meeting were presented and approved, Kathy moved with there 
being no objections or corrections. 

Tara Engel presented the Financial/Statistical Report for February 2023.  

Tara read the correspondence letter from South Dakota Community Foundations on the donation 
received from the Haisch endowment fund. 

Old Business: 

Tara reported that she talked to Office Products Center and what all our yearly service contract entails 
and received a quote on what a new colored printer would run if we decided to go that route in 2024 and 
offer a new service to patrons. 

 

New Business:  

Jumpstart is in Chamberlain on March 10th and Kathy and Tara will be in attendance to learn about the 
Summer Reading program theme and explore craft and program ideas. 

Tara notified the Board that news has come via email that the website needs to be upgraded in order to 
make changes and that this is now a paid service.  Discussion was had on going with the State’s free 
website options versus maintaining what we have established already.  Kristen Jacobsen motioned for the 
library to pay for the upgrade and Pat Mattson seconded, motion passed. 

With the check that was received Tara suggested that we look at replacement of the tables used in the 
meeting room as they are very heavy and wobble.  Cara agreed as she has had to move them around when 
used for the Girl Scout meetings.  Tara passed around a proposal for the purchase of 5 new foldable tables 
and table coverings that would run around 609.00.  She also noted that the tables would also be used 
outdoors and would help save on the carpet having messes on it for projects in the Summer.  Kristen 
Jacobsen made a motion to purchase the new tables and Cara Hull seconded, motion passed. 

Next meeting is scheduled for March 1, 2023 at 5:00 PM 

Kathy asked for a motion to adjourn and Cara Hull moved and Pat Mattson seconded. 

Meeting adjourned at 5:37pm.   

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Tara Engel, Secretary 

 

 

 


